Re: Littleton Dr. / Comprehensive Permit - Comments Needed

Charles Rowley <crsré3@verizon.net>

Tue 12/8/2020 8:50 PM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>;

To Whom it May Concern:

t have not seen details of the site investigation but have locked at the overall site plan that is part of the submittal
package. | am aware of the previous plan that was dona far the site roughly 50 years ago as a standard subdivision. It was
abandoned partly due to a high ground water condition that is prevalent throughout that general area.

I recommend that ground water and soil conditions be explored before accepting the proposed design of drainage basins,
subsurface infiltration, catch basins and pipe. A low impact design may prove to be a more suitable alternative.

Charles L. Rowley, PE, PLS




